
 

 

 

Safe Pass Training Course Tuesday 30th September 

Dear Parent/Guardian,  

Your son/daughter has been successful in securing their place on the Safe Pass course 

that is running in school next Tuesday. This course is being run free of charge by the 

Construction Industry Federation. Please ensure that your son/daughter comes 

prepared for the course by following the below points. 

• The course will start at 8am and participants have to be on time. The course will 

finish at 3.30. Breaks and lunch will be at normal times.  

• Students need to bring a printed passport photo for the Safe Pass ID Card 

• Students can wear their school tracksuit on the day 

• Participants need to bring in their journal, pencil case and a copy or notepad 

• Write down their PPS Number in their journal as this is also needed for the 

Safe Pass ID Card 

• Normal school behaviour rules will apply 

Please let Ms. Jensen know if you have any questions about the course.  

 

Kind regards,  

Ms.Jensen 

Guidance Counsellor 

mjensen@tipperaryetb.ie  

mailto:mjensen@tipperaryetb.ie

